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TO: MEMBERS OF THE COMMITTEE ON FOREIGN AFFAIRS 
 

You are respectfully requested to attend an OPEN hearing of the Committee on Foreign 
Affairs to be held at 2:00 p.m. in room 210 of the House Visitor Center. The hearing is available 
by live webcast on  the Committee website at https://foreignaffairs.house.gov/.  
 
DATE: Tuesday, October 24, 2023  

Wednesday, November 8, 2023 
 

TIME:  
 

2:00 p.m.  
 

LOCATION: HVC-210 
 

SUBJECT: Friend and Ally: U.S. support for Israel after 
Hamas’ Barbaric Attack 
 

WITNESSES: The Honorable Barbara A. Leaf 
Assistant Secretary, Bureau of Near Eastern Affairs 
U.S. Department of State  
 

 Ms. Dana Stroul 
Deputy Assistant Secretary of Defense for the 
Middle East 
U.S. Department of Defense 
 

*NOTE: Witnesses may be added. 
 

By Direction of the Chair 
 
The Committee on Foreign Affairs seeks to make its facilities accessible to persons with 
disabilities. If you are in need of special accommodations, please call 202 -226-8467 at least 
four business days in advance of the event, whenever practicable. Questions with regard to 

https://foreignaffairs.house.gov/


special accommodations in general (including availability of Committee materials in alternative 
formats and assistive listening devices) may be directed to the Committee. 


